Ladies and Gentlemen,

As we gather here today for our Annual General Meeting, I want to take a
moment to reflect on the past year--a year filled with both challenges
and opportunities. It's important that we acknowledge the collective
efforts that have brought us to this point.

While we have faced difficulties, with economic uncertainties and shifts
in the market, we can also see the resilience in our team and the
dedication to our values and goals. This is not just a time to look back,
but to also learn from our experiences to shape a stronger future.

We owe our progress to the hard work and passion of each individual
involved with our organization. Yet, as we move forward, we must remain
mindful of the humility and responsibility that come with our growth.
Finally, let us honor those moments and individuals who have been pivotal
in our Jjourney, and renew our commitment to staying true to our mission.
Thank you for your unwavering support and dedication. Together, let's
continue to build on our foundation with wisdom and courage.

Thank you.



